Bargaining Update — January 20, 2023

On Tuesday, January 17 — Friday, January 20, the representatives for Munson Medical Center (MMC)
and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) met in person for our seventh bargaining session.

During the four days of negotiations this week, the focus has been on writing and sharing numerous
counterproposals on several non-economic issues. The MMC bargaining team has been working with
key operational leaders throughout the week to ensure that all proposals support their ability to provide
care to our patients and the best working environment for all members of our staff.

We have 11 Tentative Agreements so far.

The MNA shared their first economic proposal on Wednesday that focused on staffing, and they have
indicated that they will share their full economic proposal during bargaining next week.

The bargaining teams are scheduled to meet two times next week (Thursday and Friday), as we continue
to collaborate and work toward a new agreement by February 14.



